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NOTICE OF PROPOSED TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE
OF PORTION OF MARINE PARADE

For safety reasons, and to assist in the holding of running races, it is proposed to temporarily
close a portion of Marine Parade for the period shown below:

Road Proposed to be Closed

Marine Parade, between the Clock Tower Reserve and Beach Road.
Proposed Period of Closure

Between 6.15pm and 6.45pm on each of the following dates:

Tuesday 19 February 2002 Tuesday 26 February 2002
Tuesday 5 March 2002 Tuesday 12 March 2002
Tuesday 19 March 2002 Tuesday 26 March 2002

These closures are proposed to be made under paragraph 11(e) of the Tenth Schedule of the
Local Government Act 1974. The proposed closures will apply to all vehicular traffic with the
exception of emergency service vehicles.

Any person who wishes to object to the proposed closures may do so in writing to the
Council Secretary, Christchurch City Council, P O Box 237, Christchurch, not later than 4pm
on Wednesday 30 January 2002.




